
Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle with the important 

announcements for the upcoming week at our school.  Wednesday is a late start day 

and school begins at 9:30 for all students.  On Wednesday evening, there is a 

DAC/DELAC meeting.  All parents are invited to this meeting and there will be a 

presenter from the L.A. County Office of Education who will explaining about an art 

program that all students will be participating in.  The Zoom link for this meeting is on 

Class Dojo and the school website.  On Friday, we have awards assemblies for 1st 

grade at 8:30, 2nd grade at 9:00 and 3rd grade at 10:30.  Your child’s teacher will inform 

you if your child is receiving an award.  Parents can attend the awards assemblies in 

person or we will videotape the assemblies and post them online.  Finally, please 

remember that one of our goals this year is to have students come to school on time 

every day.  We still have about 20-30 students arriving late every day.  Students in all 

grade levels should be in bed by 8:30 at the very latest so that they can wake up and 

come to school on time.  Please help us reach our goal of less than 15 tardy students 

each day.   

Thank you for listening and have a great evening! 

 

 

 

 

 


